
Community/Corporate Organizations 

Due to the current global health crisis, Monmouth University is not accepting any 
requests for use of space from the external community. We look forward to being able 
to work with you when restrictions are lifted. Please stay tuned to this page for updates 
to this policy. 

If you are unsure how to proceed with a request for space, please contact the Office of 
Conference Services and Special Events at events@monmouth.edu. 
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